
 

We are happy to announce that 3 of our students were selected for internship for the Suguna Group, 

Coimbatore with add on benefits. The details of students are mentioned below and they are requested 

to report to the company on May 27, 2024 positively. 

S.No. ROLL NO. CANDIDATE NAME BRANCH 

1 22NU5A0503 Doddi Likhith Kumar 

CSE 2 21NU1A05A7 Sankurubothu Jyothsna 

3 22NU5A0505 Ippili Sai Harsha Vardhan 

 
We here by congratulate all the selected students and best wishes! 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
Lead (IIE) 

Copy to 

a. The Secretary and The Treasurer 

b. The Director as discussed 

c. The Principal for kind information 

d. All HoDs & the department IIE Coordinators with a kind request to inform the students 

concerned 

e. Co-Lead (IIE) and Office of the TPO for kind information and note of records 


